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DATE: March 26, 2024 

TO: Prospective Contractors 

FROM: Jolene Coulter, Director of Purchasing 

RE: CITY OF AURORA RFQ 24-009 – Addendum #2  

 FIRE STATIONS CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT SERVICES 

 

 

 

This notice forms a part of the Request for Qualifications 24-009: Fire Stations Construction 

Management Services. All other information pertaining to this Request for Qualifications shall 

remain the same. 

 

Submissions will be received at the City of Aurora, Attn: City Clerk’s Office, 44 E. Downer Place, Aurora, 

IL 60507 until 2:00 pm CST, Friday, March 29, 2024.  It is the sole responsibility of the vendor to see 

that his Bid is received in the proper time.  No late submittals will be accepted.  There will not be a Public 

Opening.  

 

 

The due date has been changed. Submissions will be accepted until 12:00 pm (CST), Monday, 

April 8, 2024 at the City of Aurora, Attn: City Clerk’s Office, 44 E. Downer Place, Aurora, IL 

60507.   No late submissions will be accepted.   

 

 

 

 

 

End of Addendum #2 
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